
To whom this may concern,  

I apologise for the late entry. 

I am writing this as I believe it is extremely unfair to not a recognise a Bachelor of 
Commerce from a top Western Australian university as one of the Approved Degrees 
recognised by FASEA standards. 

I have a Bachelor of Commerce majoring in Accounting and Finance from the University of 
Western Australia, as well as completed the FASEA approved bridging courses from Kaplan 
and have still been denied the opportunity to sit the Financial Advisers Exam. Currently 
there are no Bachelor Degrees in WA that are recognised by the board and therefore 
denying anyone studying in WA the opportunity to enter the industry. 

Please accept this submission for the consultation process. 

 
 

 




